Erasmus Staff Training Week at Utrecht University Library, May 28th - June 1st  2018

[bookmark: _GoBack]Librarians working at University Libraries in the Utrecht Network are heartily invited to join Utrecht University Library for an international Staff Training Week, May 28-June 1 2018. 

At Utrecht University (UU), we are dedicated to open science. Are you an information specialist, data librarian or working on open science support? Consider travelling to the Netherlands for the Erasmus Staff Training week and learn more about how we work at Utrecht University Library to support the UU ambition towards open science. 

During the training we inform you about relevant topics in this field, i.e. open access and the support on OA journals, Research Data Management support, outreach, assessment and open workflows in research. 
You will have the opportunity to learn from and discuss with our experts first-hand and find out how they perform in these exciting areas in the library business and within our university. 
We are also very interested to hear about your work and learn from your knowledge & experiences.

Would you like to know more about the programme and application? Please send us an email before 1 March 2018: UBU.secretariaat@uu.nl, and tell us what you are working at and what your expectations for this training are. If you have specific wishes or learning goals, please let us know. 

We are looking forward to seeing you this week.
Kind regards,

Maaike Wijnen (Drs.)
Utrecht University Library



